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Feb 23 Popcorn Thursday
March 3 County Spelling Bee
March 8 Future Chef Competition
March 9 Popcorn Thursday
March 10 Science Olympiad

We would like to congratulate 4th grader Owen Killarney & 5th graders Evan Saylor &
Zachary Tibbs for spelling their way on to the District Spelling Bee Team.  They will compete
at Southwestern Michigan College on March 3rd.  Good Luck!

Future Chef contestants are Avery Lyons, Zoey Ausra, Anna Mather and Alex Herrera.
We wish them luck competing on March 8th.

PTO: We encourage all of our parents to be involved with our PTO.  Our meetings are at
4:00 in our media center. Keep watching the newsletter for our next meeting date.



Kincheloe Elementary School

Reminder: We are into Winter now so please watch the weather and dress your
child appropriately.  Mark coats, boots, hats & gloves with names.  We go out
daily, it is best to dress in layers. Boots are necessary to go on the
playground.

We would like to ask for parent volunteers to help with our drop off and pick up times in the
parking lot.  If you can help, contact the school office 269-782-4464.


